UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

BEGHON 1
TEY ROOSEVELTY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN. L LINGUS S0101

Docket No. 50-34) Allagation AMS-RI11-92-A-0112

The Detroit £dison Company
ATIN: W. S. Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Ml 48166

Dear Mr., Orser:

The U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 111, recently received
information concerning activities at the Fermi 2 Nuclear Plant. Details are
provided for your review and followup in an enclosure to this letter.

We request that Detroit tdison Company fully analyze the information and take
111 actions that you deem appropriate to resolve the issue. We also request
that the results of your review and disposition be submitted to us within 30
days afler receipt of *his letter. We request that your responte contain no
personal privacy, proorietary, or safeguards information so it can be released
Lo the public and the Public Document Room. If necessary, such intormation
shall be contained in » separate attachment which will be withheld from nublic
disclosure. The affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790(b) must accompany your
response if proprietary information is included.

Ihe enclosvre to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to
persounal with a "nced-to-xrow" until your investigation of the allegation has
been compieted and reviewed by NRC Region I11. The enclosure to this letter
15 considered &5 Exempt from Public Disclosure in accordance with Title 10,
Code nf Federal Regulatiouns, Part 2.790(a). However, in accordance with

10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter, excluding
the enclosure, will) be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The resoonse to this letter and the accompanying enclosure are not subject to
the clearance precedure of the Office of Management and Budget as required by
the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-5]1.







The Detroit Edison Company ?

Your cooperation is appreciated. Should you have any questions regarding this
matter, please contact me or Mr. Thomas Tongue of my staff (708) 790-5185.

Sincerely,

"dward G. Greenman, Uirector
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosiure: As stated
(10 CFR 2.790 INFORMATION)

e w/o enclosure:

D, K. Gipscn, Vice President,
Nuclear Operaticns

John A, Tibai, Supervisor
of Compliance

P. A. Marguardt, Corporate
Legal Department

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

OC/LFDCE

Resident Inspector, RIII

James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission

Harry H. Voight, Esq.

Michi?an Department of
Public Health

Monroe County Office of
Civil Preparedness
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